
May 20, 2021 

 

Baker County Weed District Herbicide Give-A-Way program has been upgraded: 

 

Instead of the County offering an one-and-done herbicide GIVE-A-WAY opportunity, we are going to be 

in your neighborhood often so that you can get the right product, on the right weed, at the right time. 

Baker County Weed District Herbicide Give - A - Way program is in full swing. Here are Details: 

 

 

Bring your container, know your weeds  (bring a sample or a picture), and where you are spraying 

them (lawn, Pasture, Parking area, ditch bank, etc) 

 

 

We will be GIVING AWAY FREE HERBICIDE at our Weed District Office the 1st and 3rd 

Thursday’s of every month through the summer and into the fall from 3:00pm to 5:00 pm. 

 

 

On the 2nd Thursday of the month we will be in Richland from 8:00am to 10:00am (at the county 

lot on the corner on the west end of town) and Halfway from 11:00am to 1:00am (at the County 

Yard). 

 

 

On the 4th Thursday of the month we will be in Huntington (by the Park) from 8:00am to 10:00am 

and Unity (Next to Post Office) from 2:00pm - 4:00pm. 

 

 

We will be Sumpter (County Gravel Yard on Highway 7 just across the tracks) on the Third Tuesday 

of every month from 2:00pm to 4:00pm. 

 

Each concerned citizen can receive 2 Free Give-A-Ways per year.   

 

Check out our Give-A-Way Form on our Website  

 

 

See you soon.... 

 

Jeffrey Pettingill 
 


